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Thank you for your phone call of 13 April 2018, in response to our refinement letter of 5 April 2018,
regarding your original request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), for the following

information:

...a copy of all the SP11 Walking and cycling facilities evaluations received by NZTA.

Following your conversation with James Sorensen, you have agreed to a revised scope for your request,

which is now as follows:

The benefit cost analysis for urban cycleways for the following regions:

1. Auckland

2. Hamilton

3. Wellington
4. Christchurch
5. Dunedin

This applies to all of the TLAs within a region. For example: the whole Wellington region, and

not just the Wellington City Council area.

Under Section 15(1)(aa) of the Act, the revised request will be treated as a new request for the purpose
of calculating the time period for response under the Act. This means that we will respond to your

request on or before 14 May 2018.

If you have any further questions, you can contact James Sorensen, Senior Ministerial Advisor, to
discuss your request. James can be contacted by email to james.sorensen@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on

(04) 894 5400.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley
Manager, Ministerial Services




